
Agricultural Advisory Committee Report 

The Agricultural Advisory Committee makes the following recommendation from its meeting on 
December 19, 2022: 

1. That Member Hodge be declared Chair of the Agricultural Advisory Committee. 
 

2. That Member Miller be declared Vice Chair of the Agricultural Advisory Committee. 

3. That the Agricultural Advisory Committee supports the rezoning required as a condition 
of approved severance application B16-22-RC, located at 179 Howell Road; 

And that the comments of the Committee be referred to the staff report on the 
application. 

4. That the concerns regarding Bill 23 be expressed by the Agricultural Advisory 
Committee; 

And that letters be submitted to the three Members of Provincial Parliament and three 
Federal Members of Parliament. 

5. That the Agricultural Advisory Committee meet next on January 30, 2023; 

And that staff review the reporting and meeting structure. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

_____________________ 
Kevin Hodge 
Chair 


